
 
  

BY EMAIL 
 
August 25, 2021 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long  
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Registrar@oeb.ca 

 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: Ontario Energy Board (OEB) Staff Comments on Draft Accounting Orders 
 Enbridge Gas Inc. Inc. – Integrated Resource Planning Proposal 
 OEB File Number: EB-2020-0091 

 
OEB staff has reviewed the Draft Accounting Orders filed by Enbridge Gas Inc. on 
August 12, 2021 to establish new deferral accounts to record operating costs and 
capital costs associated with integrated resource planning, in response to the OEB’s 
July 22, 2021 Decision and Order in this proceeding. OEB staff submits that the Draft 
Accounting Orders are consistent with the guidance provided in the Decision and Order, 
and should be approved as filed. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Michael Parkes 
Project Manager, Application Policy & Conservation 
 
 
 
 
cc: All parties in EB-2020-0091 
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